
Welwyn & Hatfield 14-19 Consortium

Virtual Careers’ Conference
7 July 2023

19 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of the programme of advice and guidance, the Welwyn Hatfield Consortium runs a Conference for all
Year 12 students to consider career options. This Conference will take place on Friday 7th July 2023 and this
year will be held remotely. It will start at 8.45am and the day will conclude at 12.30pm. The students will have
an opportunity to attend workshops on a range of careers of the student’s choosing. These workshops will be
presented by a selection of employers from small businesses through to national and international companies.

The students will be issued with a programme of workshops outlining what will be covered by each presenter.
Our expectation is that each student will attend a minimum of three workshops.

All students will need to listen to the introduction at 8.45am and then attend their chosen options online. The
majority of the workshops will be presented on Microsoft Teams and will be attended by a member of
consortium staff.

We hope that Year 12 will welcome the opportunity to listen to and ask questions about the different career
areas to enable them to make informed choices in the future.

Students will be able to access this careers conference from home. If you foresee any problems with this
please contact Mrs James.

The students will be expected to attend their afternoon lessons on Friday 7th July.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E James

Head of Sixth Form


